
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 30, 2016 

 

 

NOTICE OF COMMUNITY MEETING: IMD MASTER PLAN 

 

The Illinois Medical District Commission (IMDC) will host a community meeting 

on Thursday, July 7, 2016 at 5:30 PM. During the meeting, IMDC staff will 

give a brief presentation highlighting features of the 2016 IMD Master Plan. 

Following the presentation, attendees will have the opportunity to provide 

feedback on the plan, and may also ask questions of the IMDC. The meeting will 

take place at the IMDC administrative offices, located at 2100 W. Harrison 

Street. 

 

All interested parties are invited to attend the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


